Marine Safety Information Bulletin

Commander MSIB Number: 17-18

U.S. Coast Guard Date: March 15, 208
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OBJECT IN MARCUS HOOK RANGE

The Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay, is notifying mariners of an object, approximately 10.5 feet wide and 7 feet
high, that has been reported in the Delaware River, in Marcus Hook Anchorage, at 39°47.905°N, 075° 25.067°W.
Mariners are advised to use extreme caution when transiting this portion of the Marcus Hook Anchorage as some
depths at mean low low water could be hazardous to navigation. Minimum depth at this objects location is 39.2
feet at mean low low water.

Vessels drafting over 35 feet should avoid this area and transit around the object.

Great Lakes Dock and Dredging will be working in the anchorage attempting to remove the object on March 16,
2018 and March 17, 2018.

If you have any questions regarding the content of this bulletin, please contact the Waterways Management staff at
(215) 271-4814 or the Command Center at (215) 271-4807.

Captain, U.S. Coast Guard
Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay

This release has been issued for public information and notification purposes only.




